
 

Best wishes for the New Year 
 

Headline News 
Chalder Station Update 

Novium Exhibition  
 

Chalder Station 

 

 
There will be another volunteer work party with members of the Manhood Wildlife and 
Heritage Group on Saturday 17th February from 10am to noon.  It would be great if 
some of you could join us – with gloves, hedge trimmer, strimmer, rake or fork if you 
have them - please let me know so we know who to expect. 
 

 

The Selsey Tram Way 

 

Bulletin No 21 

 (January 2024) 



The aim is the clear the other half of the platform of bramble and lay some more weed 
control matting. 
 
I am arranging a meeting with the local representative of the Church Commissioners, 
the owners of the land, and once we have their formal approval we will hire a 
contractor with a digger to help re-instate the platform. 
 

Tramway Exhibition at The Novium 

The exhibition on The Selsey Tramway will be staged at The Novium from June 2024 

until March 2026. 

We are meeting with the film maker on 1st Febraury, The Selsey Shantymen have 

been rehearsing the Sidlesham Snail for inclusion in the film, a draft of the wall vimyl 

is at the designers, a powerpont presentaion of photographs has been prepared,  and 

the loan of some artefacts has been agreed with the Colobel Stephns Museum. 

Thank you for your continued interest & support. 
 

Contact:     Bill Martin          billm89@hotmail.com    07931 363 573 
                     David Pearce     david.pearce19@gmail.com 
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